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on House Bill 1298 

I am in opposition to this bill. I know several people who are trans-gender and have seen the difficulties 

they experience in society. I also understand the fairness in athletics, except I feel it is a bill in search of a 

problem and therefore it is hateful and prejudicial and it goes against my values of treating humans with 

respect. 

Sincerely, Mary Niehaus, 2438 Lilac Lane, Fargo, ND 


